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Oregon State Capitol Renovation

Notice of Work- ADA Building Survey
To: Capitol Building

From: Oregon State Capitol Renovation (OSCR) Team
Date: February 12, 2015

The following OSCR project team members will be working in the Capitol:
o Representatives from Capitol Facility Services and Code Unlimited

Scheduled Date and Time of Work:

e Surveying will be done on Friday, February 13, 2015
e Surveying will begin at 10:00 a.m. and will be completed by 5:00 p.m.

Location of work:
e Surveying will be done at restroom entries, stairwells, and entries to public spaces throughout the building

Work to be performed:
e Team members will be measuring threshold heights, door hardware and door width

Impacts:
e Team members will be escorted by a Facility Services representative
e If a public space is in use, the team will return at a later time to take measurements

Purpose of work:

e The surveying is being done to establish a current building baseline in compliance with the 2010 ADA. This information will assist
in the design of the overall renovation.

It is our goal to gather the above information in the most discreet method possible. Should any questions or concerns arise in the
process of the work being conducted, we welcome you to contact us in Room 354 at 503.986.1190.

Thank you,
Jessica Lacasella

900 Court Street NE| Room 354 | Salem, OR 97301
503.986.1190
http://www.oregonlegislature.gov/renovation



